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Announcement of renewal of W-NK type wet gas meter 

 
 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support. 
 
Due to the corona pandemic and climate change, it has become difficult to procure materials 
worldwide. 
 
The soaring prices of materials have a large impact on product prices, and we have also been 
forced to review the prices of our products as well. 
 
In the current situation, in order to be able to provide the W-NK type series, which is our main 
product, with high quality and short delivery time, we will carry out a complete renewal of the 
W-NK type series. 
 
While maintaining the conventional functions, in pursuit of robustness and durability, the 
exterior welding will be changed from the conventional solder welding to argon welding which is 
sturdier. 
 
As an effect of this argon welding, the gas meters will no longer be painted, establish a 
manufacturing method that considers cost and environment, and aim for continuous stable 
supply. 
 
Regarding the revision of the product price, our efforts alone are not enough, and it will be 
difficult to continue manufacturing at the current price. 
 
We are very sorry for the patronage of our customers, but from the order received in April 2022, 
We would like to offer you a new price together with the renewed product, and we appreciate 
your understanding. 
Thank you. 

 

 

New model: W-NK-〇〇BE type 

※the drum capacity is written  

in the 〇〇  

 

 

Picture： W-NK-1BE type 


